
To Whom It May Concern

I am Anna Lee, a Final-year student at Havard University and one of the recipients of
the university’s financial aid package since my freshman year. I am very thankful for
being chosen as one of the students to be granted the university financial aid package.

I sincerely desire to attend Oxford University this school year, but apparently, it will be
difficult for me to do so without additional financial aid. In this regard, I am kindly
requesting to have my financial aid package be submitted for your review and
consideration. I would greatly appreciate your help regarding this matter.

I have enclosed all the necessary documents you may require for your review of my
appeal including the required financial aid appeal form from your office and other
documents.

Thank you again for your generosity and consideration.

Regards,

Anna Lee
Final-Year Student, Havard University


